Law Changes Impacting Form 5S for Tax Year 2018 - UPDATE

A temporary injunction has been imposed on 2017 Wisconsin Act 368.  This includes the changes to the 2018 Form 5S, which allowed these entities to elect to be taxed at the entity level.   We are considering the effects of the decision and will post guidance on our website in the near future.

As software developers, please be aware that the 2018 5S-ET and 5S-OS have been removed from our website.  PATS scenario 62A for software developers supporting the 5S-ET and 5S-OS will not be accepted while the injunction is in effect.  We are leaving line 7 on the Form 5S intact so the current schema is not impacted, although the caption of the line may change to "reserved".

If you have questions or concerns, please let us know.  We will keep you updated on this evolving situation.
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